
Another week has been and gone and pupils continue to work hard in all 
subjects, learning new skills, acquiring new knowledge and building upon 

what they already know. We have some shorter school and working weeks ahead 
with the two bank holidays and I hope that you all take this time to enjoy the 
longer weekend, whatever your plans may be.
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H H H H H H H H H H THIS WEEK'S ROSETTE WINNERS  H H H H H H H H H H

SELF SMARTART SMART NATURE SMARTPEOPLE SMART MUSIC SMARTBODY SMART WORD SMARTNUMBER SMART GOLD ROSETTE

Florence SM Harriet W Jack H Ellie T Toby A Finn M Amelia A Isabella H Oliver M

A huge THANK YOU to everyone for 
their flexibility this week with road 
closures - it is greatly appreciated.

YEAR 4 
wowed 
their 
families 
with a 
fabulous 
learning 
assembly 
today. Well 
done year 4.

CRICKET
Years 4, 5 and 
6 welcomed a 
cricket coach 
into school 
this morning, 
who taught 
vital ball skills 
needed for 
the game.

The children have been 
practising hard for this event - 

come and join if you can!

Our after-school provision started this 
week and what a success it has been! 

Thank you to everyone who sent in their ideas for names and after 
a vote from the children, we are delighted to announce that our 

wraparound provision (both breakfast and after-school) is now called 

After-school sessions can be booked 
via School Spider and booking closes 
daily at 2.30pm. They are £10.00 for 
up to 5.30pm or £6.00 up to 4.30pm.




